
You are invited to attend The Glennie School 

 

10:45am-11:30am, 
Thursday 11 November 2021

The Clive Berghofer Sports Centre, 
The Glennie School, Vacy Street Toowoomba

11:30-12:00pm Light refreshments will be served on the Chapel Lawn 
RSVP: Mrs Paula Nicholls, Executive Assistant to the Principal: principalsoffice@glennie.qld.edu.au

2021 Remembrance Day  Service
Featuring the launch of ‘Saluting Their Service’ a research documentary exploring how family narratives of 
military service are shaped by objects, memory and story. This research project has been funded by the 

Department of Veterans Affairs and supported by the University of Southern Queensland. 

Guest Speaker: Associate Professor Martin Kerby (Project Lead) 

Research Team: Dr Daniel Maddock (Cinematographer), Shane Kao (Sound Recordist), Mark Swadling (Camera/

Lighting Assist), Professor Margaret Baguley, Senior Lecturer Richard Gehrmann, Dr Alison Bedford

The Commonwealth has not participated in the research, production or exercised editorial control over the Activity or its contents. The views expressed and conclusions  
reached herein do not necessarily represent those of the Commonwealth, which expressly disclaims any responsibility for the content or accuracy of the Activity.


